
The Warren
On Saturday 20th May 2017 between 2:00 and 5:00 pm we will be
holding an event to celebrate the 10th anniversary of our wonderful
“Warren” building.

We are pleased that Sam Aston (aka “Chesney”) from Coronation
Street has agreed to return 10-years after he formally opened the
building in 2007.

The minimal charge of £1 per person will include a barbeque for all
our members and their families.

There will be a number of activities for everyone to take part in.
This will include a bouncy castle.  Ice cream, popcorn and candy
floss will be available for purchase.  Why not bring a bottle and
make the most of the afternoon?

Tickets are now available from your Section Leader.
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